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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
July 22, 2025 
 

Malone Drive Road Closure Begins on July 24 
Construction to replace water lines  

 
CHAMBLEE, GA. – Beginning Thursday, July 24, 2025, Malone Drive will close to 
through traffic for approximately three weeks, barring any weather delays. The project 
will require a road closure to replace water lines that are a part of the Peachtree 
Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project. 
 
During this closure, detour signage will be installed to guide traffic along alternate 
routes. Motorists traveling northeast on Peachtree Boulevard can continue to Miller 
Drive and follow signs redirecting them to Peachtree Road and back to Malone Drive.    
 
Motorists should expect delays stemming from the road closure. Precautionary signs 
and traffic flaggers will assist local traffic in moving safely around the road closure. Our 
construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of impact to motorists. 
 
Normal construction hours will be from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
excluding major holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during 
work hours should be expected. 
 
Information about the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement 
Project also can be obtained by calling the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-
1108 or emailing projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov with questions.  
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